
 
 

 
 

 July 14, 2025 
 
The Louisiana Developmental Disabilities Council (the Council) is making a new 5-Year Plan to help 
people with disabilities and their families in Louisiana. 
 
We made a survey to learn what is most important to YOU. The ideas in the survey come from things 
people told us at public meetings and through Louisiana Council’s Advocacy Network (LaCAN). We 
heard from people around the state and found topics that need attention. 
 
In this survey, you will: 

 Pick three topics that are most important to you. 
 Pick up to three issues under each topic. 

 
What you share will go to the Planning Committee. They will use your answers to help write the goals 
and objectives in the new plan. 
 
Your voice can help make a big difference. 
 
Deadline to complete the survey is July 18th. To take the survey click here. 
 
Thank you for sharing your ideas with us! 
 
 

Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there are 
any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this email, or calling the 
toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108                                                           
email: info@laddc.org  
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil                               
twitter: www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil 

 
Sign up to receive LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
View all recent LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  

 

REMINDER: Public Input Survey for 5 Year Plan 
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